
From: ron wittenberg
To: Enrique A Bojorquez-Gaxiola
Subject: Z-4-20-8
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 1:07:31 PM

I wanted to state my objection to the continued use of a landscape business on this property.  This
commercial business has apparently been operating illegally on a residential zoned parcel for more
than 10 years.  The business is an eyesore from the public street and creates a significant amount of
dust which is a serious air quality issue.   The business is surrounded by warehouses which I believe
is the intent of the CP/GCP zoning, not a dusty landscape business operating out of an old house.  I
do not believe it is in the city’s best interest, nor that of the neighborhood nor community to allow
this business to continue to operate on this parcel.

Ron Wittenberg
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